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Dining Out In Ventura!

Ventura has always been about being outdoors. We bask in 
sunny warmth almost all year. And now, with COVID-19 
concerns, Ventura is putting the fine outdoors to good use. 
From downtown Main Street (now closed to traffic so 
restaurants can put tables out in the street), to Ventura 
Harbor’s Seaside Takeout Zone (buy takeout at a Harbor 
restaurant, and walk to the designated grass area at the north 
end of the shops and restaurants), to restaurants on South 
Seaward (get to go and walk two minutes to the beach), 
outdoor dining options in Ventura are limited only by your 
imagination (take a Tony’s Pizza straight up to Grant Park, and 
eat it, still hot, with a gorgeous panoramic view) and your 
comfort level.


Because, above all, we all want to feel and 
be safe, so with safety in mind for 
everyone, please wear a mask. Yes, 
wearing a mask is now a California-wide 
mandate; face coverings are now required 
in common and public indoor spaces, and 
outdoors when distancing is not possible. 
But, while a mandate, it is also simply a 
heartfelt request, based on the latest 

science, asking us to do what is best for everyone.
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October Local Events

Nights of the Jack 
Drive-thru

Oct. 1 to Nov. 1 
King Gillett Ranch - Calabasas

www.nightsofthejack.com

Halloween Drive-in Movie 
Hocus Pocus
October 24th 

Conejo Creek Park
Thousand Oaks

Beatles Tribute by Hard 
Days Night

Carpool Jam Concert
October 10th 

Oxnard Performing Arts 
Center Parking Lot

Beach Boys Live 
Concerts in Your Car
October 23rd 8:30pm

Ventura County Fairgrounds

805houses@gmail.com                          www.VenturaPropertyMgmt.com                     805  390-­‐0526
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Welcome to 
Ventura Management!

Makala Lutz 

Jacob LHeureux 

Emanuel Hatjiyannis 

Maria Hatjiyannis 

• Need to buy or sell your 
home? Ask how we can 
save you thousands!

• Know someone who 
needs help with 
property management. 
We can help!

Chris Marsh   
805 630-4925

Like us on 
Facebook 

Member of the National Association of Residential Property Managers 

Ventura County Halloween 
Trick or Treat Guidelines

On Wednesday 9/16/2020, Ventura 
County Health Office released an 
updated list of Halloween guidelines, 
which removed trick-or-treating from 
the "Not Permitted" list, placing it 
instead on a new "Not 
Recommended" activity list.


Activities that remained on the "Not Permitted" list include social 
events such as Halloween gatherings, parties, carnivals and 
haunted houses.

The list of "Not Recommended" activities includes door-to-door 
trick-or-treating and “Trunk or treating” where children go from 
car-to-car instead of door-to-door to receive treats.

Permitted and recommended Halloween activities include online 
parties and contests, car parades and drive-by events, movie 
nights at drive-in theaters, Halloween-themed meals, Halloween 
displays at an outdoor museum and decorating your house and 
yard for the holiday.

Public Health said they are making these recommendations in an effort 
to slow the spread of COVID-19 in the county so that businesses can get 
closer to reopening under the states benchmark guidelines.

Some fun alternatives to door to door trick or treating are:

Have a Pumpkin Hunt. This is basically an Easter egg hunt but 
with mini pumpkins. Hide mini pumpkins (real or fake) all over 
the yard, give each kid a bag, and start the hunt. 

Candy hunt! Here’s a good one if you’ve already purchased your 
candy and then had trick or treat canceled. Hide candy all around 
the house (inside, outside, or both). 
Scavenger Hunts are fun for kids of all ages. Choose from a 
scavenger hunt that includes a sheet of things to find and check 
off. Or give out the clues, one by one, and have the kids hunt 
from clue to clue.

________________________________

October Quote:
Better to say oops than what if….
                                                – Beau Taplin


